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Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

 

 
 

The City of Hancock will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 30 2021 

via ZOOM (Meeting ID 821-7759-0700).  

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public input on the submission of a grant 

application with the Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund Grant for the Navy Street 

Trail acquisition.   

 

Public input is requested on the proposed grant application with the Michigan Natural 

Resources Trust Fund Grant acquisition application to acquire 1,000 feet of shoreline to 

gain access for the public use along the Navy Street Trail.   

 

Ashley Freeman 

City Clerk 

 

 


